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Joint with the Oklahoma Student Government Association 

 
I. Call to Order. Notice that meeting has been filed and posted in accordance with Open Meetings Act 

 
2. Announcement of Quorum 

 
Kermit McMurry and Debbie Terlip of the Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education Student Services 

Division called the meeting to order at 1:05 p.m. with a quorum of 6 members present 

 
Members Present: Kimberley Bishop, Traeton Dansby, Brayden Farrell, Kailey Kelpine, Zachary Pearson, 

and Colleen Yoder. Absent: Trent Ratterree 

 
3. Recognition of Invited Guests 

 
Chancellor Glen D. Johnson, Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education and Mr. Jeffrey Harp, 

Executive Director/Chief of Police, Public Safety, University of Central Oklahoma, and Member of 

Oklahoma State Regents Campus Safety and Security Task Force 

 
4. Recommendations of the Oklahoma State Regents Task Force on the Future of Higher Education in 

Oklahoma and Discussion of Higher Education Issues - Chancellor Glen D. Johnson, Oklahoma State 

Regents for Higher Education 

 
Chancellor Johnson reminded that the group that the budget cuts have been horrendous for higher education. 

He explained that classes aren't available when students need to take them, and scholarship rewards have 

gone down even though research has found that in less than 2 years 67% of jobs will need some college 

and 37% need at least an associate degree. The Task Force on the Future of Higher Education in 

Oklahoma are asking the legislature to budget from the allowance of more faculty and too keep the 

current gun laws the status quo. Chancellor Johnson also spoke about the recommendation he made a 

year ago to look into the working of our colleges and universities in reference to the changing number of 

student choosing online options verses on campus options. In order to cut down on costs, institutions 

have been partnering with each other and having professors teaching at different locations, as well as, 

having a joint platform between institutions for online classes. It was also explained that there is a



system structure proposal to take place by provided June 30, 2019 hat suggests single governing boards 

be merged with OSU A&M, OU, and the regional university system board. 

 
5. Emergency Procedures and Campus Safety and Security - Mr. Jeffrey Harp, Executive Director/Chief of 

Police, Public Safety, University of Central  Oklahoma, and Member of Oklahoma State Regents 

Campus Safety and Security Task Force 

 
Mr. Harp spoke about how student safety has become more of a priority due to recent school shooting across 

the nation and the different ways that the University of Central Oklahoma keeps their students as safe as 

possible. He explained that people must "must feel safe in order to be safe" so UCO has made sure they have 

working emergency phones, cameras and mobile alert system. They hold weekly seminars covering what do 

you do if something were to happen and the ALICE program. Mr. Harp informed the group that a behavioral 

assessment team is in place to assess the at risk/in crisis people in the community, whether they be a student 

and or faculty/staff member. 

 
Student Advisory Board 

 
6. Minutes of Previous Meetings - Approval of January 28 and February 25, 2018 Minutes 

 
7. Discussion of Proposed Recommendations for Report, Including Potential Collaboration with Faculty 

Advisory Council 

 
The Student Advisory Board has concluded that Ms. Bishop will author recommendations regarding DACA, 

Title IX rollbacks and ADA, emergency procedures and mental health services; Ms. Kelpine will author 

recommendations regarding weapons on campus, and health care/ health insurance for students and co-author a 

recommendation regarding Oklahoma's Promise with Mr. Farrell; Mr. Pearson will author recommendations 

regarding State Regents Task Force on Safety and Security issues; Ms. Yoder will author recommendations 

regarding remedial/co-requisite programs and disability issues relating to emergency procedure; Mr. Dansby 

will author recommendations regarding trigger warnings/ PTSD for students; Mr. Farrell will author 

recommendations regarding Title IX prevention of sexual assault, awareness and co-author a recommendation 

regarding Oklahoma's Promise with Ms. Kelpine 

 
8. Determination of Agenda for Next Meeting 

 

The Student Advisory Board will finalize and vote on recommendations at the April 15
th meeting. 

 
9. Discussion of Campus Visits and Research Topics 

 
Ms. Kelpine reminded members of the list of schools she has visited about issues on their campuses.  

 
10. New Business. Consideration of other matters not known or not reasonably foreseen prior to the time of 

agenda posting. 

 
11. Adjournment 

 
There being no new business, the meeting adjourned at 3:19 p.m. 


